
FILE 

Hunter, Donielle 

From: maryekh@ao(.com 
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 11:19 PM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: OPPOSITION COMMENT UNDER CASE # 14-1297-EL-SSO 

Dear sirs; 

I have been increasingly fearful in recent months and years of the deterioration of nuclear power 
plants and the disasters that have occurred with some of these plants. As a resident of Findlay, Ohio, 
1 feel practically In the shadow of the Davis-Besse plant and have long been worried about it. 
Because I take these sorts of problems very strongly to heart, I have refrained from reading too much 
about the details of the severe accidents that were barely prevented, but I am aware that these 
existed.! do not want to learn first hand what it is like to live (or die?) with the type of experience of 
Chernobyl or Japan. To make matters worse it is located on Lake Erie, one of the few sources of 
fresh water, which is facing its own severe problems already, probably complicated by the heat from 
Davis-Besse. 

Now I learn that you may expect me to pay extraordinary amounts of money to try to patch this 
monster of a plant back together. Surely you are aware that in the not so distant future these plants 
will be obsolete and disappearing. This one is not worth saving and should be replaced with a safer 
alternative, preferably from sustainable energy. We most certainly should not be investing huge 
amounts ofr public resources into old technology that could also be our undoing. 

Sincerely, Mary Harshfield, Findlay, Ohio g s? 
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